
 

 

 

 
Friday 22nd November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
RE: KS1 Nativity tickets 

 
All of the Key Stage One children are all now busy rehearsing for our Christmas Nativity “Simply the Nativity”.  
We will be having two performances on Tuesday 17th December at 2pm and 5pm. Tickets are limited to 2 per 
family per performance. Please email tickets@forestsandridge.wilts.sch.uk and indicate how many tickets you 
would like and which performance time. Please title your email ‘Simply the Nativity’ and list your child’s name 
& class in the email. 
 

Please see the attached letter for information regarding costumes. 
 
Thank you for your support, and we’ll see you at the show! 
 
 
The Lower School Team 

 

Tel: 01225 703394          Email: office@forestsandridge.wilts.sch.uk      www.forestsandridge.co.uk 
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